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1 message

Kent Strumpell <kentstrum@aol.com> Tue, Aug 11, 2015 at 12:32 AM
To: councilmember.bonin@lacity.org, Huizar Councilmember Jose <councilmember.huizar@lacity.org>, 
david.ryu@lacity.org, Koretz Paul <paul.koretz@lacity.org>, councilmember.cedillo@lacity.org, 
councilmember.englander@lacity.org, councilmember.martinez@lacity.org, Adam.Lid@lacity.org, 
councilmember.harris-dawson@lacity.org, councilmember.fuentes@lacity.org

Dear Council Members,

Please support Mobility Plan 2035 with ALL of the modal networks intact. Just like our roads for cars, we need 
complete, convenient, direct networks for people who walk, cycle and use public transit. Please do not allow 
this carefully designed plan to be picked apart.

Creating a safe, inviting environment on our roads for people who walk, bike and use transit is not about “forcing” 
people to use these modes of travel. The vision behind the new Mobility Plan is about giving people the choice 
to opt out of driving if they want to, and opt out of automobile congestion as well. And regarding emergency 
response times, we need to realize that the occasions where first responders may, in some cases, be delayed 
by redesigned roadways are rare events by their nature. On the other hand, the safety, mobility and humanizing 
features created by redesigning our roads to serve the needs of a variety of users will bring tangible benefits to 
the community 24 hours a day, seven days a week.

Thank you,

Kent Strumpell

City of Los Angeles Bicycle Advisory Committee 
CD 11 representative 
310-215-0114 
6483 Nancy St.
Los Angeles, CA 90045 
kentstrum@aol. com
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